
Welcome to

Year 2

Oak Class Maple Class Willow Class



Oak Class

PE Days – Tuesday and Friday
Library – Thursday



Maple Class

PE Days – Tuesday and Friday
Library – Thursday

Miss Pates Mrs Peases Mrs Moore Mr Carter



Willow Class

PE Days – Tuesday and ​Friday
Library – Thursday

Mrs Jenkins Mrs Mathieson Mr Honeyman



Mr Tilbury, Mrs Barnes 

Mrs Hoyte, Mr Upton 

Our Cover Supervisors 



Welcome to Year 2
Autumn: Our Geography and History focus will be  ‘UK and Beyond’

               In Science we will be focusing on: Living Things and Habitats



Welcome to Year 2
Spring: Our History and Geography will focus on ‘Titanic’ 

and ‘The Great Fire of London’

In Science we will be focusing on: Everyday Materials

Titanic Day

Visit: St. Albans 
Cathedral



Welcome to Year 2
Spring: Our History and Geography will focus on 

‘The Seaside and Coast – Past and Present’

In Science we will be focusing on: Growing and Changing



In Year 2 we use Monster Phonics to support with our phonics and spellings.

The children who didn't pass their Phonics Screening Check in year 1 will retake it 
in the summer term.  Daily phonics sessions will continue for these children.



Reading: We expect 

the children to read to an 
adult at home every night, 
as part of their weekly 
homework. Children who 
read each night will receive 
a House Point the following 
day.  Please do fill in their 
reading diary part of the 
home school book every 
time your child reads at 
home.

Spellings: Spellings will be given weekly. These will come 

out on a Monday and the children will be expected to practice 
at home and will be assessed on a Friday.  Spelling booklets will 
be returned on a Friday.  Assessments will be in our new Home 
School book so you can see the scores.

Learning Logs: Children in Year 2 will receive their Learning Logs 

once a half-term.  There will be a grid in the book to choose different 
activities to complete. Learning Logs also include a rocket challenge if you 
would like to extend your child’s learning further. Please feel free to present 
homework in additional ways e.g models, art work. Have fun and be 
Creative!  These will be returned the last week of each half-term.



Forest School
The children will take part in Forest School learning over two terms. Forest 
school will run during the following terms;

Maple – Wednesday – Spring 1 and Summer 2
Oak – Monday – Spring 1 and Summer 2

Willow – Tuesday – Spring 1 and Summer 2
Forest school is led by Mr Tilbury. The children will spend time once a week in 

the school forest area or Chicksands Woods. The children can come to school in 
their Forest School clothes and bring their uniform with them to change into 
afterwards. Please make sure that the children wear warm clothes that you 
don’t mind getting dirty or wet. We will endeavour to go in most weather so 
please make sure that they have appropriate footwear and clothing. Forest 

School will only ever be cancelled in extremely high winds or storms. 



Attendance 

Remember “Headteachers can only 

grant authorised holidays in 

exceptional circumstances.”

Everyday counts, thank you for your 

support. 
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